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Update on payment of the final instalment on Meridian shares 

18 May 2015 

Meridian advises that Computershare has received funds relating to over 98% of the outstanding instalment 

receipt amounts due by investors in Meridian. In accordance with the process outlined in the Instalment 

Receipt Trust Deeds, amounts received will continue to be processed, with the first transfer of shares to 

investors who have paid in cleared funds taking place on Thursday. A further announcement regarding this 

transfer of shares will be made on Thursday, along with an announcement of the subsequent steps in the 

process. 
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Mark Binns 

Chief Executive 

Meridian Energy Limited 

 

 

For investor relations queries, please contact: 

Owen Hackston 

Investor Relations Manager 

021 246 4772 

For media queries, please contact: 

Michelle Brooker 

External Communications 

021 225 9624   

 

 

 


